
Columbia Amateur Radio Club 

July 5, 2021 Meeting Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by President ,Dan Cunningham, who welcomed everyone to the  
       meeting.  We will be having the August and September meeting on Zoom and will then go back to  
       meeting at ETV in October. 

Business 

     Our treasury has a balance of $6,979.50 

     Our Sunday night 2 Meter Repeater Net report for the month showed that there were 4 sessions with 138  
            check- ins and 12 pieces of traffi2.  The simplex net had 3 sessions with 28 check-ins. 

     The club presently has 144 members. 

 

Announcements 

     Please send your logs from Summer Field Day to Jim Lathan. 

     We are waiting until October to return to ETV for in-person meetings for consistency.  We could go back in  
            August, but then we would have to have a Zoom meeting for September because the building is closed  
            for Labor Day, so it was decided just to wait until October to return to in-person meetings.   

       The club is looking for alternate places to hold our December meeting.  We are looking in to having it at  
             Owens Field in a large hanger and the food would be catered. 

       Gary Anderson K4HGA, one of our directors, is still undergoing medical treatment for his knee replacement  
            and complication.  Please send him good vibes for a speedy, full recovery. 

 

Presentation 

Our presentation this evening was given by Parker Moore who is Earl Dean’s future son-in-law. He works for  
       Power Home Solar and made and interesting and informative presentation about adding solar energy in  
             your  home.  His power point presentation was quite full of useful information for anyone thinking of   
             adding solar power to their home.  Thank you so much to Parker and we wish him well. 

        A question and answer session followed. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM 

   
Respectfully submitted, Jean Covey W1GTJ, Secretary  


